Valerie Hale

From:

kevin troyano < ktroyano@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, June 27, 2022 12:44 PM

To:

Valerie Hale

Subject:

Re: FW: Council meeting

Valerie,

I would like to get on city council itinerary for closing 2nd st from Main to Thurmond from 12-4. On Saturday September 3rd.

I would also like to request, to use the electric from the Courthouse lawn for that period.

I appreciate you, and everything this city does for Crossville, and CPG and Brocco's Pizza.

Please let me know when the meeting will be, or if there are any questions.

Giddy Up

Kevin Troyano

Sent from my REVVL 4+

On Jun 27, 2022 9:48 AM, Valerie Hale <valerie.hale@crossvilletn.gov> wrote:

Good morning,

I received your message. Please respond to this email with your request. Thanks!

Respectfully,

Valerie Hale, CMC

City Clerk

City of Crossville

392 North Main Street

Crossville, TN 38555

931-456-5680 (phone)

931-484-7713 (fax)